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Our Price $0
Specifications:

Year:  2020  

VIN:  1FMCU9J97LUA36070  

Make:  Ford  

Model/Trim:  Escape Titanium  

Condition:  Pre-Owned  

Body:  SUV  

Exterior:  [AZ] Star White Metallic Tri-Coat  

Engine:  EcoBoost 2.0L Turbo I4 250hp 280ft. lbs.  

Interior:  Ebony Leather  

Transmission:  8-Speed Shiftable Automatic  

Mileage:  10,200  

Drivetrain:  All Wheel Drive  

Economy:  City 23 / Highway 31

Please call ahead for vehicle availability
and viewing hours as not all consignment
vehicles are on-site.

Only 1 senior owner of this 10k mile
Escape. Star white metallic exterior with
ebony leather interior. Powerful and
efficient 250hp Ecoboost 4 cyl engine with
an 8 speed automatic transmission.
Titanium premium package includes the
panoramic vista roof and the head-up
display. Many safety features including:
Advancetrac with RSC, many airbags,
perimeter alarm and SOS post-crash alert
system. Active park assist. Evasive
steering assist. Rear view camera with
reverse sensing system. Intelligent access
with push button start.10 speaker B&O
sound system. All wheel drive. Only 10k
miles. Clean California title in-hand.
Balance of factory drivetrain warranty. 3
owners showing on the Carfax is due to
changes in the trust.
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Installed Options

Interior

- Air filtration - Front air conditioning: automatic climate control  

- Front air conditioning zones: dual  - Rear vents: second row - Dash trim: wood 

- Floor mat material: carpet - Floor mats: front - Heated steering wheel 

- Interior accents: wood - Steering wheel trim: leather 

- Active parking system: fully automated - Adaptive cruise control  

- Adaptive stop and go cruise control: semi-automatic  - Ambient lighting: color-adjustable 

- Capless fuel filler system - Cargo area light - Footwell lights: color-adjustable 

- Keypad entry  - Memorized settings: 2 driver - Multi-function remote: proximity entry system

- Power outlet(s): 115V rear  - Power steering: variable/speed-proportional - Push-button start

- Rearview mirror: auto-dimming - Remote engine start - Steering wheel: tilt and telescopic  

- Universal remote transmitter: garage door opener  - Wireless charging station: front - Clock

- Compass - Customizable instrument cluster - Digital odometer 

- External temperature display - Instrument cluster screen size: 12.3 in.  

- Multi-function display - Trip odometer - Driver seat: heated  

- Driver seat power adjustments: 10  - Front seat type: sport bucket  

- Passenger seat: heated  - Passenger seat power adjustments: 6  - Rear seat folding: flat  

- Rear seat type: 60-40 split bench  - Upholstery: leather-trimmed

Exterior

- Active grille shutters - Exhaust: dual tip - Front bumper color: body-color 

- Mirror color: body-color - Rear spoiler: roofline - Daytime running lights: LED 

- Exterior entry lights: approach lamps  - Front fog lights: LED - Taillights: LED 

- Side mirrors: heated  - Roof rails: black  - Spare wheel type: steel  

- Tire Pressure Monitoring System - Wheels: painted aluminum alloy 

- Front wipers: rain sensing  - Laminated glass: acoustic - Power windows: safety reverse  

- Rear privacy glass - Rear wiper: intermittent - Window defogger: rear
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